
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Volunteer architects needed!  

The best way to describe it is like speed dating but for portfolios, 

students will have an opportunity to talk to several different 

architects and will be given a specified amount of time before 

students move onto the next architect.   

We are looking for real life architects to come along and share 

their knowledge with students.  

If you would like to be involved get in contact with Madelynn at 

the Institute of architects – 

madelynn.jenkins@architecture.com.au or 07 38284105  

9 October   

5.30pm  

QLD Chapter, 70 Merivale Street South Brisbane 
 

mailto:madelynn.jenkins@architecture.com.au

